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Research


November 19, 2018


Happy Thanksgiving and
thank you all for your hard


work in the clinic and in
your research endeavors.


Mr. Smiley Garcia spoke at the Regional Research Advisory Committee
Meeting about the many alternate funding opportunities available for
faculty. Click the image below for more information on Mr. Garcia’s
presentation.


The Writing Center services are now open to all faculty, residents, staff, and students on ALL
TTUHSC campuses (except El Paso since they are a separate institution)--- please share this with


anyone preparing publications, grant applications, etc.
https://app4.ttuhsc.edu/WritingCenter/



https://www.ttuhsc.edu/research/odessa/documents/IntroToFundingResources.pdf

https://app4.ttuhsc.edu/WritingCenter/
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Congratulations








 
 


 


The Mary Kay Foundation has reached out to the TTUHSC
Development Office with a proposal request for grant funding. This
funding will target research in ovarian, uterine, breast or cervical
cancers.  The Mary Kay Foundation has limited TTUHSC to submit
one grant application. Proposals will be reviewed and scored by an
internal review committee who will recommend which application
will represent our institution.  Below are the proposal guidelines.
Please submit proposals to Smiley Garcia by 5:00 pm CST, Friday,
January 18, 2019, via email (smiley.garcia@ttuhsc.edu). Below are
the requirements for the grant application, and additional
information from the foundation for your reference.  If you have any
questions, please contact Smiley Garcia at the info below.
 


                                       


 


Grant Proposal Guidelines:
One PDF file including the following: 


1.     Cover page (1 page)
2.     Current Financial Support (2 pages max)
3.     NIH Biosketch or Equivalent (5 pages max)
4.     Grant Application (5 pages)
5.     References (2 pages max)
6.     Letter of Collaboration (3 pages max)


*Submitted grant proposals must follow guidelines to be considered!*
 
 Contact information for Smiley Garcia:


Smiley Garcia
Corporate and Foundation Relations
Interim AVP State/Federal Relations
Texas Tech University Health Sciences Center
Ofc: 806-743-2095
TTU System Office: 806-834-2809
smiley.garcia@ttuhsc.edu


 


 


 


 


Clinical Research Institute Research
Workshops


Topics: Discuss and develop student research ideas
&


“Collaborating with Engineers in Medicine”
Presenter: Jnev Biros, MD - Edward E. Whitacre Jr. College of Engineering, TTU


When: Wednesday, November 28, 2018 4:00 PM-5:00 PM
Where: Amarillo 4713; Dallas SPVA200AB; HSC 1C124; MDPA B11; SECOR202; Odessa 3168;


Endocrinology 21101


 


 


 


 


 


 


Congratulations to Dr. James Maher, MD, FACOG, for being accepted as a Fellow  into the
American Institute of Ultrasound in Medicine (AIUM)! He is one of only 260 around the world to


be given this honor.


 


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


Tuesday, November 27, 2018 | 3 P.M. | ACB 100 
Reception to follow | ACB Lobby


 


 


Classroom Locations
 


Abilene
PH 2401


SOP 2100


Amarillo
HSC 4717
HSC 4720
SPAC1110


 


Dallas
SPSW 433


SPVA 200AB


Lubbock
ACB 100 
ACB 120


 



mailto:smiley.garcia@ttuhsc.edu

mailto:smiley.garcia@ttuhsc.edu





HQP 301H


Midland 
TTPM 210B 


PA B01A


Odessa
TTHC 3206


 


                       For more information, please contact the President’s Office at 806-743-2900


                                                             


2019
PERMIAN BASIN


RESEARCH FORUM
 


 


·       Abstract Submissions open – December 15th, 2018
 


·       Abstract Deadline – March 17th, 2019
 


·       Pre-recorded presentations deadline – April 25th, 2019
 


·       Research Day – May 2nd, 2019
 


 
 
 
 


 
INTERNSHIP OPPORTUNITY


 
 
 
 


 


 


 


 


Cathy Lovett (CRI) November Visit Dates


 


Clinical Research Institute Managing Director, Cathy Lovett


Will be at the Permian Basin campus on December 11th and 12th.


 


Contact Isabel Garza to set up an appointment


isabel.garza@ttuhsc.edu


 


 


 


The 2019 Permian Basin Research Forum will be held on


Thursday, May 2, 2019.


We look forward to your ideas and seeing you there and thank you for supporting research at the Permian Basin
campus


                                                                  


 


   


For questions or to submit an item for the research newsletter contact:


Dr. Natalia Schlabritz-Lutsevich, Associate Regional Dean of Research at 
natalia.schlabritz-lutsevich@ttuhsc.edu or Isabel Garza at Isabel.garza@ttuhsc.edu or Brance Davis at


brance.davis@ttuhsc.edu



file:///C:/Users/brancdav/Documents/isabel.garza@ttuhsc.edu
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